
 

          20th April 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support at this 
time, especially in ensuring that your daughter engages with the online learning. We appreciate 
how difficult it can be and are grateful that you continue to ensure that she logs in to her 
lessons and completes her work. It is invaluable in ensuring that your daughter is part of our 
community and that she keeps up with her curriculum.  

I have listed below a number of different websites with resources and ideas that may help you 
and your daughter with her learning. I have also attached some documents that you may find 
useful in knowing how to keep your daughter safe online.  

i. https://www.thenational.academy/  

Announced by the Education Secretary, this site has been created by 40 teachers and 
will post 180 lessons a week.   

ii. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize new lessons are posted every day 

iii. https://www.teachitenglish.co.uk/ excellent revision materials for many subjects, 
not just English.  

iv. https://www.cambridge.org/ Free access to Text Books.  

v. https://snaprevise.co.uk/ Excellent way to revise topics.  

vi. https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-online-
education-resources The government have posted a list of free online resources.  

vii. Making use of MS Teams; https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/education/remote-
learning & https://support.office.com/en-gb/teams  

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
owen.nichols@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

Owen Nichols  
Owen Nichols (Assistant Head Teacher – Teaching and Learning)

 

https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
https://www.teachitenglish.co.uk/
https://www.cambridge.org/
https://snaprevise.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-online-education-resources
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/education/remote-learning
https://support.office.com/en-gb/teams
mailto:owen.nichols@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk

